
Danville Conservation Commission Notes (DCC) 

Location: Virtual Zoom Meeting 

3/1/2021 

Attendance: Vange Morse,  Dave Houston, Deb Bixby, Brian Henderson, Bridget 

Ferrin-Smith 

 
1. Approved minutes from February 1st. 
2. Went over some edits on our EAB plan.  Talked about the importance of EAB education. 
3. Brian says there are state regulations on the movement of firewood and there are 

zones.  Its going to hard to keep people updated as the zones move as the insect gets 
closer.  Would putting signs on the roadside make sense, and how many signs would 
you put up? This is assuming that people care enough even if they are aware.  We would 
like to get some educational material out there for people and first it will be good to get 
familiar ourselves. 

4. Set March 21st 9am to meet down at Greenbanks Hollow by the covered bridge.  Vange 
will be inviting the Hardwick Conservation Commission to join us. 

5. Next meeting is April 5th 7pm  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


